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St Mary's
NewsletterWELCOME TO TERM 2 - WEEK 1

Welcome back to Term 2! The break was well deserved and even though we are all grateful for a full term of  learning last 
term, I know our community needed the break! We have a ten week term ahead ready and planned for great learning. Please 
be sure to read your child(rens) Curriculum Newsletter when they are shared later this week to be informed of  what is 
happening in the classroom. We recognise the vital partnership our parents play in their child(rens) learning and we ask for 
your ongoing support and commitment to the home learning expectations in the areas of  literacy and maths. The dedicated 
practice of  core learning is fundamental in supporting your child(rens) growth.  

This Thursday we have our school photos, can we please ask that our learners are well presented, clean and tidy. All learners 
are to be in school purchased uniform, our navy polos and accompanying bottoms or the girls school dress. This year we 
are excited to have our class photos back. 

Week 3 of  this term is Catholic Education Week. Catholic Education is always a week of  celebration and sharing of  who we 
are and what we of fer as a school. In readiness for this week a timetable has been included in this newsletter to allow parents 
time to be organised. The Good Samaritan Cup will be a stand out event for this week and this year we are hosting. Parents 
are welcome to come along and support the day. On Wednesday 5th May St Mary's will host its annual open evening. Please 
share this invitation with anyone you know in the community who may be interested in learning and attending our school in 
the future. 

On Sunday 25th March St Mary's will again march as one in commemoration of  the Anzac's and all who have and do serve 
for our country. There has been an invitation released on School Stream today to gauge who can attend with us as a school. 
All learners are to be in full school uniform and are to meet at the Cohuna Post Of f ice @ 9:15am for a 9:30am start. It 
would be wonderful to have a generous attendance at this important occasion. Our school leaders will lay a wreath on our 
communities behalf . 

Next week we wish Edie Power all the luck we can as she takes to the pool at the Melbourne Aquatics Centre. Edie has 
progressed through the zone swimming events in a group relay with other girls f rom surrounding towns. Edie has been 
dedicated in her practice and has been training regularly. Even though we cannot attend, we will be thinking of  Edie and 
cheering her on f rom school next Monday. Taking part at such an elite level is a huge achievement and Edie has already 
made us all very proud. Go Edie! 

Our term ahead is busy and exciting and we are hopeful of  our parents continued support with school routines! We know 
that together our children will have a fabulous 10 weeks! 

God Bless Everyone & Have a wonderful week!  

Jasmine Ryan (Principal) 
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DATES AHEAD
- 22nd Apr: School Photos 
- 23rd Apr: Term 2 Inquiry Launch - Was life in 

Australia always the same for everyone? 
- 25th Apr: Cohuna Community Anzac Day March @ 

9:15am
- 30th Apr: St Mary's Cross Country Athletics, Whole 

School Assembly @ 2:20pm 
- 3rd - 7th May: Catholic Education Week
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St Mary's acknowledges 
and pays respects to the 

traditional custodians of the 
land on which we meet;  the 
Barrapa Rappa People, 
and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 

A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

PBIS
Respect  for  

En v i r on m en t  

We are working 
together to have 

minimum rubbish at 
school and in our yard.

   School  Photos

A reminder that whole 
School Photos are this 

Thursday 22nd April.  If  
you are wanting to order 

a group family photo, 
these forms are available 
for collection f rom the 

f ront of f ice.  

CATH OLIC EDUCATION W EEK  2021 
Every year Catholic Education week is an important and memorable time for our school 
community! This year will be no dif ferent. We have much to celebrate at St Mary's and much 
to be grateful for in belonging to Catholic education on the whole. 

This year St Mary's is hosting the Good Samaritan Cup so we will soon be seeking some 
parent support. We will also have a few additional fun items to add to each day to truly be 
grateful for who we are and what we do. 

Below you will f ind a detailed timetable of  our planned week. We will share with you further 
details of  each day as we get closer to the time! We hope the timetable assists with family 
planning! 

TERM  2 - In qu i r y  Laun ch - W as l i fe i n  Aust r al i a al w ays the 
sam e for  ever yon e? 

    An zac Appeal

To commemorate ANZAC 
DAY, there is an assortment 
of  pins, wristbands & pens 
available for your child to 
purchase f rom the f ront 
of f ice f rom as little as $1.
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Junior  & Senior   Team 's

Welcome back to a new Term! We are all so excited and happy to be back in Term 2. All of  the teachers and LSO?s in 
both the Junior & Senior School?s are looking forward to the term ahead and wow it's a busy one.

This week we are starting of f  with a bang with School photos on Thursday. Friday is also jam packed full of  excitement 
for our Inquiry Launch day including our ANZAC Liturgy.

We are encouraging our learners to come to school dressed as an inf luential Australian f rom the past. We will be 
having a day full of  interesting activities to get our minds warmed up for this term?s  Inquiry. 

On Friday 30th April, we will be having our school Cross country at the Cohuna Recreation reserve. We look forward 
to seeing all learners in their house colours and ready for a fun f illed day. Please complete the form as soon as possible. 
We will be needing parent helpers on this day.  We will have our assembly back at the Church in the af ternoon. 

- Camm Nicholson 21st April
- Tyler Jones 21st April

Can teen

Please f ind Attached our 
new Winter Canteen 
Menu for Terms 2 & 3.  
Unfortunately the 
Lasagne is unavailable at 
this point in time but will 
advise as soon as this is 
back on the Menu. 

Our Canteen Specials will 
be back starting next 
Wdnesday so keep an eye 
out for  an upcomming 
announcement.
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